
Date: Mon, Aug 23, 2021 at 8:41 AM 
Subject: Lack of Communications Regarding Increasing Covid Cases 
To: <cbuenotrustee@lvjusd.org>, <yguzmantrustee@lvjusd.org>, 
<eprussotrustee@lvjusd.org>, <kwangtrustee@lvjusd.org>, 
<awhitetrustee@lvjusd.org> 
Cc: Andrea Hale <heidelbergandrea@gmail.com> 
 

Dear Board Members, 
 
I am writing to express my concern that the school board has not developed 
a remote learning option for the 2021-2022 school year, especially with a massive rise 
in daily cases across California and Alameda County. 
 
I also find it concerning that the Covid-related facts that are provided on the LVJUSD 
websites are from June and do not represent the current state. 
 
I invite the board to begin a conversation with the parents about the demand for remote 
learning options. I am willing to volunteer to help get a solution activated. 
 
I eagerly await your response. 
-MPH 
 
Michael P. Hale (mph@) 
TAO - Core Dev 
Google, Inc. 
(415) 683-117 
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